ATPS

ADVANCED PUBLIC SAFETY
A Trimble Company

July 31, 2012
RE: Letter of Recommendation for Bill Whiteside

For the past several years, | have had the opportunity to work with Bill Whiteside at Advanced
Public Safety, Inc. (APS) while he has served in the roles of Technical Writer, Request for
Proposal (RFP) Coordinator, and Process Analyst.

Bill is extremely organized and has been enormously valuable in helping APS develop and
implement much-needed processes with all of our company’s documentation efforts. When he
began with APS, we had no “standards” for our internal and external corporate documents. Bill
has led the efforts to establish standard processes for all of our company’s documentation
requirements, and established a centralized document repository system. Most notably, he
brought an enormous amount of “order” to our sometimes chaotic RFP submission process.

Bill takes full accountability for the tasks he is assigned and ensures they are completed on-time
— and look/appear very professional. Bill has helped improve the image of APS in the public
safety market, and has been a key contributor in helping us obtain over $1 million in additional
business.

Bill would be an asset in any organization, and | would welcome any opportunity to work with
him.

If you need any additional information, please contact me at the number below.

Regards,

Jack Siney

Chief Operating Officer
Advanced Public Safety, Inc.
0: 954-354-3000, x202

C: 561-445-9219

E: jack@aps.us
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